
Addendum 2: Additional Information November 7, 2024 

Link to Online Purchaser 

Application Form 

A call for proposals for the four City-owned sites are now open. Detailed information about each site 
is provided below. The deadline for submissions is Friday, December 13, 2024 at noon. 
The supplementary package, including contact information, FAQs and Terms and Conditions can be 
found here. 

To submit a proposal, please use this link. 

Additional information can be found in Addendum 1.  

This document provides additional supplementary information. 

Q. Can I exceed the servicing capacity listed?

Servicing capacity is dependent on unit size and resulting expected occupancy. For example, if all units 
are bachelor suites (single occupancy), the potential number of units may be increased, subject to 
review by Saskatoon Water.   

For the site located at 2401 Broadway Avenue, a development with only bachelor suites (single 
occupancy), the site has a servicing capacity of up to 25 units.   

https://cityofsaskatoon.smapply.io/prog/haf_city_owned_land_initiative/
https://cityofsaskatoon.smapply.io/prog/haf_city_owned_land_initiative/
https://www.saskatoon.ca/sites/default/files/documents/community-services/planning-development/HAF%20Supplementary%20Package%20(1).pdf
https://cityofsaskatoon.smapply.io/prog/haf_city_owned_land_initiative/
https://www.saskatoon.ca/sites/default/files/documents/community-services/planning-development/HAF%20Supplementary%20Package%20-%20Addendum%201%20-%2010.15.2024.pdf

